
REDACTED

From: Ryan Barth <rbarth@anchorqea .com> 

Sent: Monday, June 19, 2023 4:37 PM 

To: Young, Hunter <young.hunter@epa.gov> 

Cc: Peterson, Lance <petersonle@cdmsmith.com>; Bob Wyatt <rjw@nwnatural.com>; Patricia Dost 

<pdost@pearllegalgroup.com>; Art Leskowich (Arthur.F.Leskowich@usace.army.mil) 

<arthur.f.leskowich@usace.army.mil>; Jen Mott <jmott@anchorqea.com>; Nik Bacher 

<nbacher@anchorqea.com>; Natalie Lynch <nlynch@anchorqea.com>; Delaney Peterson 

<dpeterson@anchorqea.com> 

Subject: US Moorings Second Phase PDI - FCR Form #2 

Hunter-

Attached for your review/approval please find Field Change Request (FCR) Form #2 for the US 

Moorings Project Area second phase pre-design investigation. This FCR regards 1) slight 

repositioning of two subsurface sediment sampling locations to facil itate sufficient water depths for 

the sampling equipment and 2) identifying sampling areas for three subsurface sediment sampling 

locations due to potential presence of marine equ ipment that may prohibit access to the specific 

sampling location identified in the Work Plan. As noted in the FCR, neither of these changes w ill 

impact achievement of the data quality objectives. Your t imely review would be greatly appreciated 

given the work is currently underway. 

As always, please let us know if you have any questions during your review. 
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